
FRASER PUBLIC SCHOOLS PEST MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
As part of the Fraser Public Schools Pest Management Program, pesticides are occasionally applied.   

You have the right to be informed prior to any pesticide application made to the school grounds and 

buildings.   In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied without prior notice, but you will be 

provided notice following any such application.  If you need prior notification, you may notify the school 

district in any one of the following ways: 

  Email the form below to environmental@fraserk12.org 

  Call the office of Operations & Maintenance 586-439-7114 

  Complete the form in the school newsletter and submit to the school that your child attends 

 

 

If you wish to be notified of pesticide treatments, please enter the following 

information and copy & paste it into an email to: environmental@fraserk12.org 

 

 

Pesticide Prior Notification Request 

 

 
Parent/Guardian Name:   

 

Student (child’s) Name:   

 

Address:   

 

Telephone Numbers:   

 

Email Address:   

 

School your child attends:   

 

Do you wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide treatment inside the building?   

 

Do you wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide treatment on outside grounds?   

 

 

 

 

mailto:environmental@fraserk12.org

